
AGENDA ITEM #3 

 
October 16, 2018 
 
To: Dr. Riggle, Superintendent 

Board of Education 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Glenbrook Stories - October 22, 2018 
 

MEMO 
 
For our Glenbrook Stories segment on October 22, we will learn more about ​GBS Goes 
Gold through the eyes of its student founder Kate Gregory. 
 
GBS just wrapped up its second year of “Going Gold” during the months of September 
and October to support pediatric cancer organizations and spread awareness. During 
these several weeks, Titans raised more than $4,750 to benefit Cal's Angels, The Ted 
Mullin Fund, Go 4 the Goal and Children’s Cancer Fund Research. Athletic teams 
sported their best gold attire and several volunteers came together to fundraise. The 
biggest event was the “Gold Rush” football game Oct. 5 where pediatric cancer survivor, 
local Maple (Cove) Middle School student and future class of 2024 Titan, Brannon 
Moran, served as an honorary captain. This has been a full, community fight against 
pediatric cancer and we have our Titans to thank for leading the way.  
 
This Glenbrook Story recognizes Kate for her inspiring idea and leadership, and the 
student population and Titan community who place great emphasis on service learning, 
kindness, and compassion. 
 


